
 
 

Enteral Formula Reimbursement Changes and Publication of New 
Fee Schedules 
 
Louisiana Department of Health posted Informational Bulletin 22-31 regarding  
changes to enteral formula provided through the Durable Medical Equipment  
(DME) program effective January 1, 2023. These changes include:  
 

• Publication of a new Enteral Formula fee schedule with updated rates for 
each HCPCS;  

• Removal of the requirement to include the National Drug Code (NDC) for 
enteral formula reimbursement with the exception of metabolic formulas; 
which are only available to the Office of Public Health; and  

• Publication of a new Metabolic Enteral Formula fee schedule. The NDC 
will remain a requirement and the rates will remain unchanged for these 
formulas. 

• All prior authorizations (PA) must be submitted without a NDC entered 
into the PA01 or ePA system. Units requested must be calculated based 
on 100 kcals and not cans, pouches, packets, etc. 

 
An updated fee schedule is available on the Louisiana Medicaid website. 
 
Questions? 
For answers to specific coverage or claims questions, please call the Provider 
Call Center at 866-675-1607 
 


